
 

North Kelvin February Health Walk 

 

When: Saturday 17th February, 2 pm 

 Where: meet at Queen Margaret Drive bridge 

        at the top of Queen Margaret Road 

 
For further information, email 

NorthKelvinWalks@gmail.com 

• Please wear comfortable shoes and dress for chilly wet weather.  

• Walkers needing 1:1 support should bring a buddy with them to  help 

• Children must be accompanied by an adult 

Everyone welcome! 

Join North Kelvin Community Council for our next health walk! 

We will go to Dawsholm Park via the Kelvin Walkway.  

The walk is 4⅓ miles (6.92 km) and will take around 90 

minutes.  

This is a great chance to enjoy our local greenspace and meet 

people, old and new! 

 


